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TPCoE training for
the Office for
Foreigners
On  7  and  11  July  2022,  TPCoE
experts  conducted  anti-terrorism
prevention training for the staff of
the Office for Foreigners.
The training included a series of presentations on best
practices and recommended behaviour in the event of
a terrorist incident. The audience was introduced to
the  4U!  public  awareness  campaign  conducted  by
TPCoE.  They  also  discussed  the  issue  of  proper
behaviour  in  a  hostage  situation.

The  training  is  part  of  an  educational  campaign
initiated  by  TPCoE  to  raise  awareness  also  among
state  institutions  which,  against  the  background  of
their  role  in  granting  international  protection  to
foreigners,  participate  in  decisions  affecting  the  state
of national security.
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